
From: Margaret Hogan [mailto:margaret.hogan@amwu.asn.au]  
Sent: Thursday, 30 March 2017 9:32 AM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP 
Cc: 'Stephen Smith' 
Subject: AM2016/33 - Graphic Arts, Printing and Publishing Award 2010 

 
Dear Deputy President, 
 
The AMWU refers to previous correspondence from Mr Smith of the AiG on 7 March, the AMWU on 
14 March and from Chambers on 14 March. 
 
The AMWU wishes to advise that further discussions are taking place between the AMWU and the 
AiG and the parties are hopeful of reaching a resolution.  The parties will be in a position to advise 
Chambers further by the end of April. 
 
Regards, 
 
Margaret Hogan 
National Industrial Officer 
AMWU Printing Division. 
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